
NEW HOPE COUNSELING
76C Hunt Martin Street
Blairsville, GA 30512
(706) 745-4066



March 23, 2020


Dear Client, 

To ensure the safety of our community, clients and staff members this office will be closed until further notice.  If you are in group or see a therapist individually at this practice, services will be provided online.  Evaluations will be rescheduled at a later time, as it is best to complete these face to face.  Groups and individual sessions will start the week of March 30, 2020. 

To receive the log in information for the online group or individual session, you need to send your email and contact information to shannanhc@gmail.com.  You should receive the log in information this week to be prepared for online group next Monday.  There will be forms and contracts to sign digitally.  Please have those returned by the beginning of group on Monday, March 30.

Payment will be required by debit or credit card.  If you do not have a debit or credit card, you can go to Walmart and get a prepaid visa or American Express card.  Load the funds on the card and you should be able to use the funds within 24 hours.  

Probation has been made aware of this change and will be continuing to check attendance so please make sure that you send your contact information.  

The phone at New Hope will be forwarded to my home office.  I will be available to answer questions or concerns during normal business hours.  If you have any questions outside of normal business hours please email me at the above address.  

This will be a transition for all of us.  We will work together to keep moving forward in our recovery.  


Professionally,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Shanna Prather BA CADCII
Troy Beaver AA BA CACII

The HIPAA Privacy Rules requires covered entities to safeguard certain Protected Health Information (PHI) related to a person’s healthcare.  Information being sent to you may include PHI, after appropriate consent, acknowledgement, or authorization from the patient or under that circumstances that do not require patient authorization.  You, the recipient, are obligated to maintain PHI in a safe and secure manner.  You may not re-disclose this patient information without additional patient consent or as required by law.  Unauthorized re-disclosure or failure to safeguard PHI could subject us, or you, to penalties described in federal (HIPPA) and state law.  If you, the reader of this message, are not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.  Thanks for your help!

